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Chevy Chase, Maryland, USA – October 21, 2023 – The International Pickleball Federation 

(IPF) is proud to announce that it will host a virtual 2024 International Pickleball Summit on 
January 6 – 7, 2024. The summit will bring together leaders of all the Pickleball Continental 

Federations and the two International Federations to discuss unification.  

The first day of the summit is scheduled to provide time for continental federations to outline their 

vision of an international federation outlining the international federation’s mission, system of 
governance, and how funding will be accomplished. Each continental federation will present their 

vision on Day 1.  

The second day of the conference is scheduled to provide time for each international federation to 

present their vision of a unified international federation based on the stated visions of the 
continental federations. Day 2 will conclude with a plenary session to discuss the different 

approaches to unification of the visions and the plenary is open to all parties.  

All continental federations and international federations are invited to attend. Country 

representatives are also invited to attend, however only two country representatives will be 
permitted per country.  

The schedule for the 2024 International Pickleball Summit will be available in December 2023.  
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